
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Monday, November 08, 2010 at 7:54 PM 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I support and greatly endorse my brother Darin Torbert and sister Carolina Torbert, 
which is why I affirm my relationship with them through this letter.  For over a year I 
have known them hold them in great esteem.   They came as missionaries to the city of 
Rivera in northern Uruguay.  There they worked for almost two years (2005-07) though 
the ministry of YWAM (Youth with a Mission). 
 
They then returned to Montevideo, the capital of Uruguay, with their entire family to 
minister in the “School for Transcultural Missionary Intensive Training” from July 5th-
31st.  There the Torberts trained a large group of Uruguayan Christians. 
 
Both inside and outside our country, they have felt a great yearning for helping the 
Uruguayan church spread the Gospel by mobilizing and training the believers committed 
to fulfilling the Great Commission.  This past July, they felt the confirmation from God 
to come to Uruguay in September 2011 to serve the Lord full-time.  They plan to assist 
the church in Uruguay though the beautiful ministry they started, “Catapult Missions” (a 
non-denominational missionary organization). 
 
Among other projects, this ministry is aimed at: 
• A desire to help catapult the Uruguayan church leaders, who are called, outside the 

walls of their congregations, their cities and go to other regions. 
• Their vision is to train, encourage and send people from Uruguay and other servants 

“to the ends of the earth,” with Uruguay being a launching point. 
• They plan to find and train people—who feel a passion and even a calling to cross-

cultural and geographical borders—to carry the message of Jesus Christ inside and 
outside our country. 

• They hope to find and train people in the churches; perhaps the ones that were at one 
point on fire for evangelism and missionary work, but, for different reasons, have 
been discouraged.  The want to encourage them to feel qualified and return them to 
their dreams given by God. 

 



I fully support Darin and Carolina Torbert throughout their mission project in our 
country.  They are people of great Christian witness and service with a selfless love of the 
Lord’s work.  They have the support of our ministry, and the Apostolic Network “New 
Dawn.”   
 
For more inquiries or information, please contact us at the address and/or numbers listed 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely, in brotherly love that unites us in Christ Jesus our Lord: 
 

 
 
Ap. Daniel Kernke 
Ministerio “Nuevo Amanecer” Red Apostólica “Nuevo Amanecer” 
Cno. Carrasco 4406 – CP 11400, Montevideo – URUGUAY 
Telfs. 2-522.66.95/ 096-215.146/ 096-465.719 
www.nuevoamanecer.org.uy dkernke@nuevoamanecer.org.uy 
www.redapostolicanuevoamanecer.50webs.com 
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